
Site Report – Port Heiden– February 2022
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Nathan McArthur,
Principal/Head Teacher
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Pancake Breakfast     Enchillada Employability
By Tess and Katie        Thanks Isabelle Legrand
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Book Budies Reading

Mystery Science - Marina Mcgourty Sub’ed for a week and Katie Zimmerman did simple machines
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Preschool is alive and well! Thanks to Andrew Legrand!
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Outstanding Activities and Events
See Pictures.

Personnel
Lots of support for our teachers going to conferences, we are grateful for Marina Mcgourty coming to sub for
us. We are glad to have Isabelle and Andrew Legrand here supporting our community.

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress
WE LOVE OUR STANDARDS BASED SYSTEM

Technology Progress
Lots of laptop and iPad use for learning. Its nice to teach them that it is more than just a toy or TV.

Facility Update
Thanks to Maintenance for all the support with our sewer alarms and supporting our school improvements.

LSAC Activity
Our activities are very supported and we are excited to have so much fun at the school.

Volunteer Report

Professional Development
We are still exploring the PD options available to our staff for this year.

Pupil Attendance
The Vacations took about half our school for a few weeks we are excited to have them back. they were
missed.

Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar
We are seeing more slipping into old habits with attendance. Vacations at the beginning of the school year,
multi-week-long visits to other sites, and longer vacations in winter. We are concerned about attendance and
how we can influence the students and families to be present throughout the shortened school year. We
love the calendar and what it represents, and we hope we can maintain a focus on student attendance.
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